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OiL CoNsSERVATION COMMISSION
SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO

1

June 8, 1951

Mrs. Edith R. Lain Re: Bailes No. 1 Rio Grande
Route 2 Box 311 Community - Sec. 5-6N-
Fontana, California ~ 1E,

San Clemente No. 1 Sec.

32-75-1E
Dear Mrs., Lain: T

I am enclosing a copy of the last inspection report made on the
above captioned wells,

As you will see from the report, none of our requirements in

regard to drilling a well in our state were met and that we have
consistently had trouble enforcing our Rules and Regulations on
the Rio Grande Community No. 1 and the San Clemente No, 1.

‘A Mr. D. L. Wade, General Manager of Sunol 0il Company, Inc.,
4785 First Street, San Jose, California, was in to see us on Thursday
of last week. I gathered from my conversation with him that they
were undecided as to the action they would take as to the San Clemente
No. 1, but that if they should decide to operate they would be willing
to cooperate with us.

He stated that he would be in to see us this week, at which time they
would have made their decision.

Yours very truly,

ELVIS A, UTZ,
Gas Engineer
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